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News Release 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia and Boulder, Colo. (Wednesday, February 19, 2020) – 
Intellabridge Technology Corporation (CSE: INTL) (OTCQB: CRBTF) (FRA: 98AA) 
(“Intellabridge” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that Maria Eagleton, director of 
the Company, has been appointed as Chief Financial Officer and Corporate Secretary of 
Intellabridge.     
 
The Company has accepted the resignation of Mr. Ravinder Kang as Chief Financial 
Officer and Corporate Secretary.   
 
About Intellabridge Technology Corporation 
 
Intellabridge Technology Corporation (CSE: INTL) (OTCQB: CRBTF) (FRA: 98AA) is 
a  technology company developing blockchain and artificial intelligence solutions for a 
variety of sectors including self-sovereign identity, voting, supply-chain management, 
healthcare, gaming, and advertising. For more information, visit www.intellabridge.com. 
  
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD of DIRECTORS 
  
INTELLABRIDGE TECHNOLOGY CORPORATION  
  
“John Eagleton”  
John Eagleton, Co-Founder & CEO 
  
To contact Intellabridge: 
 
Via their website: intellabridge.com 
Via email: john@intellabridge.com 
  
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
  
Forward-Looking Statements 
 
This news release contains certain forward-looking information and forward-looking statements 
within the meaning of applicable securities legislation (collectively “forward-looking statements”). 
The use of any of the word “will” and similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking 
statements. These statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors 
that may cause actual results or events to differ materially from those anticipated in such forward-
looking statements. Such forward-looking statements should not be unduly relied upon.  Actual 
results achieved may vary from the information provided herein as a result of numerous known and 
unknown risks and uncertainties and other factors. The Company believes the expectations 
reflected in those forward-looking statements are reasonable, but no assurance can be given that 
these expectations will prove to be correct. The Company does not undertake to update these 
forward-looking statements, except as required by law. 
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